Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
Request for Applications 2013-009 for the Preservation of Existing Affordable Housing Developments is WITHDRAWN

The Corporation has withdrawn RFA 2013-009 for the Preservation of Existing Affordable Housing Developments in accordance with subsection 67-60.004(1), F.A.C. The Corporation anticipates issuing a new Preservation RFA at a date to be determined.
